

CAUTION: EXTERNAL EMAIL

Dear Emma

Please find attached form for the Environment agency. I don't know if you need to know this now but we will use permeable concrete slabs underneath the summerhouse to aid infiltration should flooding occur. The summer house will of course be wood and therefore by default will be permeable.

We are working on the other items you required and will forward them to you as soon as possible. Kind regards

This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. It may contain information that is confidential, copyright material and/or subject to legal privilege.

If you are not the intended addressee this e-mail has been sent to you in error and you must not copy, distribute or use it in any way whatsoever. Please inform the sender of the error immediately.

The content of this email and any related emails do not constitute a legally binding agreement and we do not accept service of court proceedings or any other formal notices by email unless specifically agreed by us in writing. This e-mail is believed to be free of viruses but it is your responsibility to carry out all necessary checks and the Council does not accept any liability in connection therewith.